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DEPARTMENT OF INFRASTRUCTURE

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES
ROYSTONEA AVENUE AND TEMPLE 
TERRACE
The Northern Territory Government is undertaking a comprehensive series of 
road improvements over 2015 and 2016 that will provide for a safe traffic 
environment, whilst allowing for a greater movement of vehicles in the area 
and for future development of the city. 
As part of these changes, staged road works will soon commence at the 
below locations:
 1. Roystonea Avenue/Temple Terrace intersection
 2. Roystonea Avenue from Temple Terrace to Terry Drive 
 3. Temple Terrace from Roystonea Avenue to Stuart Highway.

ROYSTONEA AVENUE/TEMPLE TERRACE INTERSECTION
Road works will begin at this intersection in mid-November and include:
 • Lengthening of turn lanes into and out of Roystonea Avenue
 • Additional turn and through lanes at lights for traffic turning into 
  Roystonea Avenue
 • Modifications to traffic islands.
While the works are in progress, motorists are urged to travel with care and 
adhere to all traffic management in place. Lane closures and speed 
restrictions are to be expected, with some night works planned to minimise 
impact on road users.
For more information, please contact Department of Infrastructure’s Senior 
Project Manager – Ben Langdon on 8999 4822 or email 
ben.langdon@nt.gov.au  


